
Where News Comes First 

74SMN I Am 

February 9, 1989 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr Geary, 

Thank you for the reception report. All of the information that 
I received was accurate. We are very pleased to have shared a 
small sample of Orlando radio with our out of state friends. I 

have enclosed literature from WWNZ-AM concerning our overall 
programming. 

Again, thank you for your correspondence. 

Sincerely 

David R. Murray 
Technical Director 

3500 West Colonial Dr., Orlando, Florida 32808 

(407) 299-7400 FAX (407) 290-2879 


